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Jakarta, June 3, 2013 Press Release 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

AKR Receives Larger Allocation  

for Subsidized Petroleum Distribution during 2013 
 

 

JAKARTA, June 3, 2013 - PT AKR Corporindo Tbk (Bloomberg: AKRA IJ), Indonesia’s leading 

integrated supply chain solutions provider and largest private sector distributor of petroleum 

and basic chemical, has received assignment from BPH Migas, Indonesian downstream 

deregulation body, of increased allocation quota of subsidized fuel. 

 

The Company, in its filing today with Capital Market Supervisory Body (OJK) and Indonesia 

Stock Exchange, said that the allocation quota for the year 2013 for distribution of Mogas 

gasoline RON 88 and diesel (solar) has been increased to 880,850 KL from 267,892 KL earlier. The 

area of distribution is now expanded to include cities in the province of North Sumatera, 

Lampung, DKI Jakarta, Yogyakarta, South Kalimantan, West Kalimantan, East Kalimantan, 

Banten, West Java, Central Java, East Java and Bali also South Sulawesi. 
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The Company has been appointed as business entity entrusted with the supply and distribution 

of specified types of fuel during the year 2013. Currently, the Company has setup 47 retail 

outlets of SPBU and SPBN for distribution of subsidized fuel and plans to increase its network in 

accordance with the increased allocation during the second semester of the year 2013. 
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The Company operates tank terminals in 19 major sea ports and river ports across Indonesia, 8 

units of SPOB/vessel and 300 trucks. To implement control on the distribution of subsidized fuel, 

the Company has implemented effective IT platform to monitor and report the usage of 

subsidized fuel across its network. 

 

 

 

 

Haryanto Adikoesoemo 

President Director 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 

 

V Suresh Heri Akhyar 

Director Head of Investor Relations 

Telp +62 21 531 1177 Telp: +62 (21) 531 1110 

 Email: heri.akhyar@akr.co.id 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Disclaimer 
This communication is solely for the addressee(s) and may contain confidential or privileged information. 

This publication does not have regard to specific investment objectives, financial situation and the 

particular needs of any specific person or entity who may receive this report. Accordingly, neither we nor 

any of our affiliates nor persons related to us accept any liability whatsoever for any direct, indirect or 

consequential losses or damages that may arise from the use of information or opinions in this publication. 

Many factors, including those discussed more fully elsewhere in this release and in PT AKR Corporindo Tbk 

Or its affiliates' filings with the respective regulatory authorities particularly their quarterly financial 

statements, annual reports, corporate presentations as well as others, could cause results to differ 

materially from those stated. Opinions expressed may be subject to change without notice. 


